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Liquidations appointments notification – 16 October 2019 

 

 

LIQUIDATIONS APPOINTMENTS NOTIFICATION 

  

SAICA received the following feedback from the Chief Director: Office of the Chief Master for 

communication:  

Kindly take note that as from 10 October 2019, all Liquidations appointments notification lists 

will be published. All offices are to ensure that notification of Insolvency appointments are 

published daily or on the days that appointments are made in smaller offices. 

The notifications MUST be published on the Notice boards in each office and distributed by e-

mail as it was done previously (where applicable). The purpose of publication of the 

appointment lists had been and is to promote transparency in respect of appointments. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


